

William MacGregor Primary Newsletter

Week ending 14th May 2021

Vacancy – We currently have a vacancy for a lunchtime supervisor in school. If you or anybody you know may be interested in the role please let the school office know or email myself or Mrs Norton. The vacancy is for 6 hours per week (12.30-1.40pm/1.50pm on a Friday)

Mayor Visit – This week we had a very special visitor in school meeting the year 6 children and officially opening our new trim trail. Tamworth Mayor Councillor Rosemary Claymore visited the school on Wednesday and was delighted at the new addition to our school grounds. Madam Mayor spoke with the children about what they were enjoying the most about the trim trail and what they were most looking forward to about secondary school. The children had the chance to ask her lots of questions too. Look out for the article in the Tamworth Herald.

'Break the Rules' non-uniform day – Next Friday we have a non-uniform day with a difference. Children are able to 'break the rules' with uniform and choose to do any of the ideas on the list. Each rule children breaks is 50p. See leaflet below.

Survey – The Children's Commissioner has launched The Big Ask Questionnaire, this is an opportunity to raise on a national level the issues that are most important for children. This feels like a great opportunity to get some information about the needs of our children post COVID-19. The survey is open for 4-17 year olds and there are different formats so it should be super easy. https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigask/

This is an optional survey but will go some way to gaining children's views on the last year and putting them at the forefront of Government agendas going forward.

Litter pick - One week left to enter the prize draw for a free family McDonalds meal by litter picking in your community. Litter picking equipment is available for the the school office. Simply post me a picture of you our collecting for a chance to win.

Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Jones



Congratulations to all badge winners this week.

Gold - Liam (Y5)

Emerald - Noah & Olivia (Y1) Sophia, Eva & George (Y2) Freddie, Mason, Noah & Seb (Y3) Cameron & Penny (Y6)

Ruby – Eliah & Ivy (Y1) Sylvia (Y2) Victoria (Y3) Alastair (Y5) Jude (Y6)

This week's MacGregor **Mile Winners** are: Year 4

Star of the Week

Ladybirds – Evalyn and Isabelle

Year 1 – Emelia

Year 2 – Ella Raf

Year 3 – Alfie D

Year 4 – Noah

& Chloe

Year 5 - Phoebe-Mai

Year 6 - Harley - Jay

Birthday celebrations!

Rhyanna Mason S

James Kea George





Leaderboard this week:

Year 6

Year 3

Year 2

Year 5

Year 1

Year 4

Top Spellers:

□ - Ethan B - Y6

□ - Eliza B - Y6

□ - Jack S - Y3



☐ Every week, there will be a battle in each class. Boys VS. Girls. \square Good luck! □□

This week's most valuable players:

Year 2:Noah & Isabel□ Year 3: Kai Hei

Year 4: Milo & Alexia □

Year 5: Georgie-Lee & Andrei□

Year 6:

aths 5

Leaderboard this week

Year 1

Year 3

Year 5

Year 2 Year 4

Year 6

Top Mathstronauts:

□ - Andrei O - Y5

□ - Emi - Y1

□ - Jack S - Y3



William MacGregor Primary Newsletter

Week ending 14th May 2021

Fundraising – School lottery fortnightly update

Congratulations to Miss Lewis who won £14.40 last week.

Funds raised through the school lottery so far amounts to £1097.60

We have a new area we are fund raising for now and this is the area to the side of the trim trail. We would like to put artificial grass here and develop a calm area where the children can relax.